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This notice is to inform you that a possibility exists that a quorum of the 

Williams Bay Board of Education may be present at the Listening 

Session scheduled for Tuesday, August 3, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Williams Bay Elementary Gymnasium.  

 

As a governmental body, the members of the Williams Bay School 

Board of Education members will not discuss, make decisions, or take 

actions that would result in a violation of the Open Meetings Law.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ed Nichols, Clerk 


